THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 15, 2020

Dr. M. Nezami
Newport Beach, California

Dear Dr. Nezami,
Thank you for writing to the White House.

President Donald J. Trump appreciates your suggestions and your interest in helping the
American people and our businesses during this difficult time. In the days and weeks
ahead, the United States will be strengthened by individuals and organizations who stand
ready to assist their communities and our country. Together, as one Nation, we will
continue to face this challenge with unity and conviction.

For the most up-to-date information about the coronavirus, its common symptoms, and
measures you can take to prevent its spread, please visit www.coronavirus.gov. To learn
more about how you can help those affected by the coronavirus outbreak, please visit
www.fema.gov/coronavirus/how-to-help.

Thank you, again, for taking the time to share your thoughts with the President.

With very best wishes,

Office of Presidential Correspondence



